
    

 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 7 February 2022 

 

FULLBROOK CAREERS FAIR – BOOKING UPDATE 

Booking for the Fullbrook Careers Fair will open on Monday 21 

February at 9am. Priority will be given to Years 9-13 during the first two 

weeks, and from Monday 7 March, anyone from Years 7 & 8 will be able to 

book tickets. 

Please ensure you read all the booking information on the Eventbrite 

page when you visit, as there is important information which you will need 

to be aware of. 

“Friendship with ones self is all important, because 

without it one cannot be friends with anyone else in 

the world.” — Eleanor Roosevelt 

FURTHER SUPPORT FOR FAMILIES IN HARDSHIP 

Heathervale Let’s Do Lunch: Let’s Do Lunch will be running at 

Heathervale Baptist Church during the February half-term break. Please 

see the poster on page 4 for full details.  

Runnymede Foodbank: If your family is in crisis, and needs additional 

support with food & toiletries then please send an email to 

additionalfood@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk  and include the following 

information;  

 Full postal address including postcode 

 Mobile phone number (which is easiest to contact you on) 

 Number of people in the household –number of adults; number of 

children and their ages  

We will then make the referral to Runnymede Foodbank on your behalf.  

Woking Community Fridge: For any families that live in the Woking 

area, there is a community fridge in the town centre where support with 

food is offered. Located in the old Oxfam shop next to Café Nero, you 

can find out more information here.  

FULLBROOK 6 

FOOTBALL TEAM 

SPONSORSHIP 

The Fullbrook 6 football team are still 

looking for a sponsor for their kit.  

Sponsorship includes: 

• Business logo alongside Fullbrook 

6 football team results in school 

newsletter sent via email to 

approximately 800 local families  

• Business logo on our social 

media platforms when we post U-18 

football results  

• Sponsor of both men's and 

women's U-18 teams 

• Ironed on business logo onto 

new men's U-18 kit 

• Two-year agreement  

If you own or work for a business 

that would be interested in 

supporting our players, email 

fullbrook6@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

to discuss this further. 

Many thanks,  

Mr Clouston & the F6 team 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/fullbrook-careers-fair-2022-registration-255109036997
mailto:additionalfood@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.fridge.org.uk/woking


    

 

FULLBROOK WALL ART PROJECT  

After half term, students are embarking on an exciting fundraising project to 

support the development of the environment in Fullbrook. Further details are in 

a letter attached on page 4 of this newsletter. 

FULLBROOK DEBATE CLUB 

On Wednesday after school, the Fullbrook Debate Club met for their next 

discussion. The topic this time was ‘Whether the existence of billionaires is a 

moral failing’?   

This time, two of our Year 10 participants took to the podium to make strong, 

reasoned arguments for and against the subject. After a robust start from Louisa 

R arguing for the statement, the audience was in agreement with her, however, 

Katherine S put forward a brilliant case against the statement, and the second vote 

swung in her favour, leaving her victorious. 

A fantastic discussion from both students who were speaking to an audience 

largely filled with F6 students, so lots of reasons to be proud. 

ECO SCHOOLS – HALF TERM ACTIVITY FOR FAMILIES 

As half-term is upon us, Miss Skennerton has provided an eco activity that you 

might like to get involved in during the holidays. No Escapade Too Big or Small 

Bingo is a downloadable sheet which has lots of activities which you can involve 

the whole family in.  

No matter how big or small your children might be, there’s something on there 

for everyone, so we hope you have fun! 

CALLING STUDENTS INTERESTED IN SINGING 

Do we have any students who enjoy singing, and have been interested in lessons 

but never actually got started? The Music department along with our vocals 

teacher Miss Bedford is offering a number of free places for singing lessons.   

We’re looking for students in any year group who are enthusiastic to learn; who 

might be thinking about continuing on to GCSE Music; or who are willing to be 

involved in extra-curricular music such as the choir.   

What do you need to do?   

Email music@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk to register your interest, or talk to Mr 

Johnson in the Music department. We will arrange a free taster lesson that will 

also act as a mini-audition.   

   

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

HOMEWORK CLUB 

To book your child a space at Homework 

Club, please click here. 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

https://www.welovefrugi.com/blog/2022/02/half-term-activities-with-leaf/
https://www.welovefrugi.com/blog/2022/02/half-term-activities-with-leaf/
mailto:music@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/homework-club-tickets-221300785607
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


    

 

GET INTO TEACHING – EVERY LESSON SHAPES A LIFE 

For anyone considering a career in teaching, please see page 5 for details of the 

Thamesmead Teacher Training Partnership poster for information about their 

programme which commences in September 2022. 

SPORTING SUCCESS 

Year 8 & 9 Girls Football: Our Year 8&9 Girls have retained their District 6-a-

side trophy in emphatic style! In the second round of fixtures, played last week, 

our girls played and won 8 matches, scored 23 goals and conceded 0. Without the 

injured Caitlin B, goalkeeping duties were shared each game, so to keep a clean 

sheet was a real achievement. Special mentions to Amelia F and Lola T for making 

crucial saves in the tighter matches!  

Across both tournaments, the stats stand at 13 matches played and won, 32 goals 

scored, 0 conceded. Great work by all involved, but the player of the tournament, 

as voted for by our girls, was Megan H for her 13 goals yesterday and 17 goals 

overall.  

Congratulations to the whole team, on such a phenomenal result. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Friday 11 February School closes for half term (normal finish time) 

Monday 21 February  School reopens (all students in school) 

w/c Monday 21 February  Year 13 Mock Exams (week 2) 

Thursday 24 February  Year 10 Parents Evening (appointment only) 

w/c Monday 28 February Year 11 Core Mocks (week 1) 

w/c Monday 7 March Year 11 Core Mocks (week 2) 

Thursday 17 March  F6 Academic Clinic (details to follow) 

Friday 18 March  Spring Music Concert (TBC) 

Tuesday 22 March Fullbrook Careers Fair (6-9pm) 



    

 

 

 

 



    

 

 

 



    

 

 

 

 


